Quick Updates from Your HF Team 
 
The DC Cheat Sheet will take a break this week as the Federation Team and 65 hardwood industry leaders wrap up the 2023 Fly-In to D.C. today.  The Federation conducted 100+ with members in the House and Senate from both sides of the aisle.  Look for more details about the Fly-In next week.  In the meantime, we thought we would share this very exciting news about progress towards developing hardwood CLT building products.
 
The Cheat Sheet will return on June 22!

